
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

School Attendance by Class  
 

 

 Flamingos 83.5%  Kingfishers 96.6% Jackdaws 94.8% Hummingbirds 94.6%  5 

 

Whole School Attendance this week is 92.4% 

 

Each week the class with the highest attendance will win a £10 voucher, this can be saved and 

spent on whatever they would like for their class. 

 

This weeks £10 voucher goes to Kingfishers 

 

Punctuality Award Winners 

 

William S - Flamingos 

Darcie - Kingfishers 

Amelia  - Jackdaws 

Max H - Hummingbirds 

 

Dojos for punctuality will be awarded to everyone who had 100% punctuality. 

 

 

 

 

 

Easter Egg Raffle The Friends will be running the always popular Easter Egg raffle at the 

end of term. Tickets are now available to purchase through ParentMail.   Any donations of 

Easter eggs for the raffle would be very much appreciated - please drop any donations off at 

reception. 

All children will receive an egg from the Friends so no one will be left out. 
 

Parent Evening Bookings are now open.  This will take place in the school hall on 28th and 

29th March  from 2 pm to 6 pm.  Please note that there will be no crèche available, but 

afterschool club will still be running. 
 

 

Clive’s 60th Birthday Change of Menu Clive will be celebrating his 60th Birthday on 

Monday.  We will be serving hotdogs and beef burgers. Mince beef cobbler will be on Friday 

instead.  
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Hummingbirds Parent Lunch  Please note the change of date from 16th March to 30th March 

2023. Please complete your order form and return to the Office.   

 

Save the Date Saturday 13th May. The circus is coming to Bawburgh! 
 

Livestock 2023 We are excited to announce that we have been successful in taking part in 

the Food and Farming Discovery Trust Learn about Livestock project.  The children will have 

the chance to experience farming first hand by caring for a ewe and her lamb, Helga and 

Jellybean on the school grounds for a week.  More details to follow. 
 

Uniform We have noticed some children not wearing the correct uniform for PE, it should be: 

 Navy shorts, navy jogging bottoms or navy leggings, 

 P.E. T-shirt in your child’s house colour 

 Navy sweatshirt 

 Trainers 

Football kits and branded sports wear are not part of our uniform. 
 

EDP Lego vouchers We are collecting tokens from the newpapers for a chance to win 

vouchers to spend on Lego educational toys.  Please drop off your tokens in the box in the 

Office.  Thank you. 
 

Year 6 Dental Survey Don’t forget to return the completed national dental survey form to 

the Office. Thank you. 
 

Red Nose Day 17th March Friday 17th will be a non-uniform day. £1 donation for Red 

Nose Day. 
 

Paid Afterschool Club Please note that the invoices for March afterschool club will not be 

added to ParentMail until w/c 20th March. 
 

Diary Dates  
30.03.23 Hummingbirds Parent Lunch  

23.03.23 Kingfishers Parent Lunch (don’t forget to send in your order form) 

28.03.23 and 29.03.23 Parents Evening  

 

 


